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2010 Canadian Championships Planned for Toronto Ontario

December 5, 2009 - The 2010 Canadian Baton Twirling Winner/Championships will be held in Toronto, Ontario. The
competition is scheduled to run from Sunday, July 4 2010 through Friday, July 9 2010. The Tait McKenzie Centre at
York University has been selected as the competition venue.

The CBTF Board of Directors has appointed Karen Gratton to be Competition Director for the event. LeeAnn Wilson,
OBTA President, will act as Host Province Co-Ordinator.

As information for the competition - news, schedule, entry forms, hotel reservations, car rentals, results - becomes
available, it will be posted on the dedicated Canadians 2010 [1] pages at CBTF.CA [2].
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